
PROVINCIAL
CHILDREN’S SPECIAL

ALLOWANCE
SETTLEMENT (CSA)

If you believe you are eligible to apply for the Provincial
Children’s Special Allowance (CSA) settlement payouts and have

questions or require assistance with the applications process,
please call Matthew Bouchey at 204-260-9048 

APPLICATIONS ARE NOW OPEN

Eligible applicants are individuals who were Provincially
funded children who were in care from 2005-2019

 
Applications and settlement payouts are administered by
The Exchange Group. No funds will be dispersed at the

time of application.

 Matthew is our Ka Wijiiat Abinoojiaak-
The Children’s Helper

matthew.bouchey@secfs.ca
or

courtney.fernandes@secfs.ca

Matthew - 204-260-9048
or

Courtney - 204-947-0011

Matthew & Courtney will be visiting each Southeast community
to provide assistance with filling out applications for eligible

recipients. Please bring valid ID and direct deposit information. 
If you have any questions please call or email.

Scan this QR Code 
for your

Community schedule


